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A Hospital for Doctors                                          by Doug Kashorek 
 

Perhaps you recall the 1998 movie, Patch Adams. The late Robin Williams 
played the title character who had patients doctor other patients. This is 
how the church should be like. Instead of a top-down model, where a small 
handful of Bible specialists and leaders struggle to serve a dwindling    
number of people, every Christian serves each other and the minister,    
elders, deacons, and teachers help steer the church in a biblical direction. 
 

In the top-down model, the overworked staff ends up being reactive to  
issues that come up. This is where Moses found himself while judging the 
Israelites in the wilderness. His father-in-law intervened and God             
appointed a number of judges over His people. Then again when the issue 

of food distribution came up among the widows in the early church, the 
apostles appointed seven men to help with this struggle so they could   
continue with the ministry of the Word. 
 

While our westernized understanding of medicine has placed a handful of 
doctors to minister to the masses, this thinking has come into the church, 
and Christians come 1-3 hours a week to be served spiritually rather than 
to serve the needs of others. We must all become the ones who 

seek the good of each other … and then the church will grow. 
 

A church that’s proactive in proclaiming the gospel will have several efforts 
at reaching out that come from its members. The curriculum for children, 
birth through graduation, would be planned and teachers would see   
themselves as part of an essential ministry in their development. We invite 
all who’d like to develop this and serve in this way to a teachers’ meeting 
(pizza provided) after morning service on February 26. 
 

It’s the members of a proactive church who minister to each other’s needs. 
Rather than waiting for help to come from its leaders, Christians recognize 
that God “comforts us in all our affliction, so that we may be able to      
comfort those who are in any affliction, with the comfort with which we 

ourselves are comforted by God” 2 Corinthians 1:3-4. The patients are the 
doctors. 



Birthdays and Anniversaries 
 

2/13—Matthew Butterfield birthday 
 
2/14—Betty Logan birthday 
 
2/17—Matthew & Rise Snyder anniversary  

 

Judy  Curkendall 
Helen Sweeney 
Fran Talbert 
Gina Carrico 
Jamey Eaton 
Karen Hoover 
Matt Bortell and family 
Dave Beck and family 
Liz Hardman and family 
Margaret Kashorek (Doug’s mom) 
Kay Williams (Kecia Garner’s mom) 
Donna Brandyberry (Sabrina Simms mother) 
 

Our Long Term Care Residents:  
(full addresses on foyer bulletin board) 
Edna Cain  The Willows  room 115 
Lola Hitzel  Rockland Ridge  room 301 
Eva Leonhart Worthington Care Center room 33A 
Peggy Smith - Altercare of Summit Acres 
                           Unit home B   room 15A 
Betty Armstrong  - The Pines at Glenwood  Apt 124 
                                     

Homebound:   Laura Menear, Betty Logan,  
Helen Sweeney, Pat Williamson, Phyllis  
Williamson,  and Fred and Martha Nulter  

Would you like to send a card? 

You may place cards in the basket by the Deacon’s desk & 
we will mail them out.  Extra cards are also there for your use.                                                    

 

Thank you for the beautiful flower                
arrangement and visits during the recent 
passing of my mother. 

                           In Christian Love 

               Shelly, Paul and Brandon Gray 

                  and the family of Jenni Reed 

_____________________________________ 

To the Church at 36th Street, 

Thank you for your generous contribution to 
my Ecuador mission Fund.  I greatly             
appreciate your donation without which I 
would not be able to make this trip.  I am 
looking forward to assisting the people of 
Tabacundo, Ecuador with whatever is     
needed.   I have been assigned to a group 
organizing and administering an after-school 
program for the children and am very excited 
to serve in that avenue.   We hope to      
structure the program to include several 
different activities like crafts, Bible lessons, 
and soccer camp.   I look forward to updating 
you on the work we accomplished on the trip 
when I return in the summer for break. 

                                With much appreciation, 

                                         Aurora Tennant   

***SINGING SERVICE TONIGHT*** 
We are going to try something different, and  

divide up into sections of Soprano, Alto, Tenor 
and Bass, so look for the signs to sit in your    

section if you can 

Bible class teachers are 
needed on a monthly   
basis.   If you can help, 
please sign the sheet on 
the bulletin board in the 
foyer. 



February 18(Sat)  Quilting day starting at 9AM in MPR 

February 19(Sun)  Widow’s Walk Sweetheart Luncheon at noon after morning worship service 
with the youth of the congregation  serving.   

February 26 (Sun)  Teachers Meeting right after morning services for anybody interested at all  
in the Children’s Bible Class programs or helping teach  (or even in the future) with classes.    
Pizza will be provided 

According to 1 Corinthians 11:26, what do we proclaim when we eat the bread 
and drink the cup? 
 
A. Lord’s supper 
B. food for idols 
C. Lord’s death 
D. resurrection 
 
Tell the correct answer to Matthew Butterfield for a prize (and wish him a    
happy birthday tomorrow)! 

Hey moms, dads, grandparents and KIDS!  There is a new activity packet for school-age or younger 
children in the foyer on the first Sunday of every month.  

 

Items needed for the pantry this week: 
LAUNDRY PODS AND TOILET PAPER 

You can drop items off in Room 2 or place in the service station bin in the foyer.  

Monday Night Merge— Feb 13 at Dewey Ave in St. Mary’s at 7PM.  
This weeks topic is Stand When Afraid 

North End Youth Rally—March 11 from 9AM-4:30 PM.  Speakers are 
Ben Hayes and Travis Creasy (from CYC) and the topic is RECHARGE—
The Mental Health of the Church.  Registration forms for adults and 
kids are on the table in foyer and need turned in by February 28th or call 422-0489 with any 
questions.  



Sunday, February 12, 2023 10:30 AM 
 

TODAY’S WORSHIP SERVICE 
 

Opening Song  
 

Song Leader: Charles Doyle 
 

Welcome & Opening Prayer:  
 

Jim Kelley 
 

Song After Prayer 
 

Song Before Communion 
 

Table Speaker: Duane Smith 
 

Scripture Reading: Ted Cramer 

2 Timothy 1:10-12 
 

Speaker: Terry Garner 
 

“You Can Trust Your Bible”  

Invitation Song 

 
Announcements & Closing Prayer: 

Joe Carrico 

PRAYERS for Our Military: 
 

Chris & Melanie DePuy, U.S. Air Force 
(son of  Jeff & Julie Depuy) 

 

Brad & Amber Gibbs, U.S. Navy  
(grandson of  Kelly & Genny Gibbs) 

 

THANK YOU  FOR YOUR SERVICE! 

Privileged to Serve 

 2/19/2023 2/26/2023 

Song Leader M Snyder J Shuman 

Welcome/Prayer J Houser T Garner 

Table Speaker J Shuman K Gibbs 

Read Scripture S Wigal J DePuy 

Speaker D Kashorek D Kashorek 

Closing Prayer T Garner J Carrico 

 Evening Services 

Song Leader S Mason J Shuman 

Welcome/Prayer M Hale T Kirl 

Read Scripture R Kellar J Hall 

Speaker D Kashorek D Kashorek 

Communion J Taylor J Garner 

Closing Prayer T Garner J Carrico 

Attendance & Contribution Week  of  2/5/2023 

Sunday AM Bible Study: 79 

Sunday AM Worship: 126 

Sunday PM Worship: 59 

Wednesday Bible Study: 83 

 Contribution: $6,421.05 

Weekly Goal: $4,250.00 

Direct deposit contributions can be made here:  
https://tithe.ly/give?c=1322070 

 
6:00 PM  Service 

 
 

Song Leader: Jay Houser 
 

Welcome Prayer:  Jim Taylor 
 

Scripture Reading:  

 

 
Speaker:  Singing Service/Terry Garner 

 
 

PM Communion 

Fred Newberry 
 

Announcements / Closing Prayer:   
 

Joe Carrico 


